Youth meeting was held on October 4, 2010 at 7:00 PM. Present were Stuart Yetter, Martin Wilcox, Jacia Donnelly, Dale Larson, James Tornatore, Morgan Inderwies, and Mertie Pozzi. Clerk handed out Trial Balance and Expense Reports, and discussion took place concerning the amount to be contributed by municipalities. It was decided that again this year municipalities will not contribute and use some fund balance. Will take another look next year. Reports by Jacia Donnelly, Director of summer recreation program, and Dale Larson, NTYL. Jacia asked about moving moneys in the budget, from one line item to another. All agreed as long as there was no change in the final budget amounts.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM

Mertie Pozzi

